
Announcements for Wednesday, October 27, 2021 

 

❖ Seniors, please plan to join us in the Small Cafeteria on Tuesday, November 2nd at 8:15 

am for the Senior Class breakfast. Chick-fil-A will be served, and we’ll pass out the Class 

of 2022 t-shirts to everyone who has paid senior dues. 

 

❖ Attention Students, BTHS Avid Tutor Mrs. Blake is available for extra Algebra 1, LAM and 

Geometry help in the back of the Main Media Center / Media Room 3, EVERY Thursday 

during all three lunches!  Students can eat their lunch while getting extra help. Please 

see your math teacher with any questions. 

 

❖ BTHS Theatre Department is presenting Clue on November 4th, 6th, and 7th.  Based on 

the classic board game and the 1985 film, this is a hilarious farce-meets-murder 

mystery. Join us at Boddy Manor, along with the six mysterious suspects, and have an 

evening (or afternoon) filled with murder, mystery, and mayhem.  Mark your calendars 

and purchase your tickets today!  General Admission: $15.00 ($5.00 off for BT 

Students/Teachers using the PROMO CODE: CLUE4BEARS).  For show times and ticket 

information, please scan the QR codes around campus.  

 


